
COVID-19 CASE UPDATE 

JSAS Club House 
Dear Members, 

The Management Committee would like to inform you that one of our staff has 
tested positive for COVID-19 on 12 September 2022. As per the Ministry of 
Health guidelines, she is currently undergoing self-quarantine until she 
recovers. 

We’d like to assure members that disinfection and sanitization of the JSAS 
clubhouse has been conducted on 12 September itself, on top of the daily 
sanitization and cleaning. 

The club will remain open as per its operation hours. 

Members who visited the JSAS clubhouse from 9 September  to 11 
September 2022 are encouraged to monitor their health condition and 
conduct COVID self-tests over the next few days. 

We continue to encourage members to wear masks when indoors and 
practice good hygiene habits such as using hand sanitizers when visiting the 
OFA clubhouse and using its facilities. We advise you to refrain from visiting 
the clubhouse should you feel unwell or have been a close contact of a COVID 
patient, for the benefit of others. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

12 September 2022 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 
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